NEWS FROM THE ROSEBUD CENTRE

Ringing in Spring!



istening Ears the umbrella charity responsible for managing Rosebud Centre for Girls has been selected as the preferred charity of James Hamand, who will complete a half-marathon in Brentwood this month to raise funds for the charity. James said;

"I am raising money for Listening Ears; a wonderful small charity which does fantastic work looking after a significant number of individuals affected by loneliness. A lot of attention is paid to physical illnesses and increasingly these days to mental illness, but isolation isn't necessarily the cause or result of an identifiable disease. Nevertheless, the effects can be profound, but so too can the impact of charities like Listening Ears."

Support James by logging onto www.justgiving.com/fundraising/james-hamand Also visit www.justgiving.com/listeningears to donate and support our work.

Recent workshops @ Rosebud













This March, Rosebud will celebrate International Women's Day with a special event on Saturday 17th from 2pm to 6pm, which will feature performances, speeches and presentations. The day's theme is courage and all contributions from our service users and invited guests will be linked by this unifying theme. In the weeks leading up to the event, the girls have been involved in workshops and activities including arts and crafts, mosaics, cosmetic design and cookery skills, which will be demonstrated and presented at the event.